
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 November 2024  

 

Dear Parents  

 

Year 4 Visit to Cosford RAF Museum 

Friday 6th December 2024 

 

As part of our World War II history topic, I have arranged for the children in Year 4 to visit the RAF 

Museum at Cosford on Friday 6th December 2024. The children will take part in a 60 minute 

workshop (Spirit of the Blitz) before exploring the museum and gaining a deeper insight into the life 

of a WWII pilot and the equipment and resources they had available.  

  

The children should wear normal smart school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch with a 

drink. To make the most of our day, we will be leaving at 8.30am and we will return at around 4pm. 

Please meet me directly on the coach, on arrival to school in the morning. The price for this visit will 

be £15.50 per child. There will be an opportunity to visit the shop, so children may bring a small 

amount of spending money (max: £10.00), if they choose.    

  

Please sign the consent form below and return to school by Monday 25th November. Thank you for 

your support.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mr Luke Hollywell  

Assistant Head Teacher (acting) 

 

 

Year 4 Visit to Cosford RAF Museum - Friday 6th December 2024 

  

Pupil: ……………………………………………………….  

            

I give consent for my child to take part in the above visit as described in the covering letter and 

have paid £15.50 

  

I have paid £15.50 deposit via MCAS  

online 

 

 

    I enclose cash/cheque for £15.50  
    (payable to Three Countries Academy Trust)  

  

Emergency contact details: …………………………………… Signed: ……………………………………Parent/Carer   

Please note the early start 8.30am and late return 4pm 


